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Republican Legislators Double-Down  

on Election Conspiracy Theories 
  

MADISON — Today, the Committee on Campaigns and Elections, led by Legislative 
Republicans, elected to hold an invite-only public hearing to provide a forum for false claims 
regarding voter fraud in the 2020 November Election. Rep. Greta Neubauer (D-Racine) 
released the following statement in response: 

  
“Today’s hearing made it clear that Republican legislative leadership has chosen to 
double-down on debunked conspiracy theories and plots aimed at delegitimizing Wisconsin’s 
election process. If this hearing was truly meant to discuss the facts about the November 
election, committee leadership should have invited the public servants who have devoted their 
time and careers to safeguarding our elections, or the experts who have investigated and 
debunked the false allegations surrounding the November election. 
 
“The people of Wisconsin chose Joe Biden as the next president of the United States. The 
Trump campaign’s election challenges in Wisconsin have failed at every level and in every court 
ruling so far. Instead of wasting our time and taxpayer money on this disgraceful display, the 
Wisconsin Legislature should be meeting to address our urgent need for COVID-19 relief.” 
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